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Dear House Committee on Early Childhood and Human Services, 

As I read this, I can't see a reason not to support it. Generally if a church has space 

for pres-school age kids on Sundays, it would have space for pre-school and 

childcare schools during the week. The space could be utilized. I understand that the 

opposition might say the infrastructure could be a problem, but I doubt it. If the church 

can hold that many during school, it can hold that many on Sundays. Let's remove 

the obstacles. I support this bill. 


